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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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June 2024 

Mon 17  Y1 & Y5 Forest School 

Tues 18  Y4 Wintershall Trip – arrive 8am 

Thurs 20  Y6 Catch Up Swimming Session 

Fri 21  Film Night 

Mon 24 Y1 & Y5 Forest School 

Thurs 27 Y6 Catch Up Swimming Session 

 

July 2024 

Mon 1 Y1 & Y5 Forest School 

Wed 3  Y6 Transition Day 

Mon 8 Y1 & Y5 Forest School 

Wed 10  Y5 Liturgical Dance Performance 

Thurs 11  Y6 Catch Up Swimming Session 

Fri 12 Y6 Out of Bounds 

 

Good Ground Childcare 

Good Ground Childcare are busily preparing for their 

exciting taster sessions at St Catherine’s. Please see 

the poster on the next page for  

more details and make sure to 

sign up early to avoid any  

disappointment. 

 

 

 

Mark 3:20-35  
 

‘Whoever does God’s will is my brother 

and sister and mother.’ 

50th Anniversary 

Our Indian Bean Tree planted by Bishop Richard 

for our 50th anniversary is already flourishing in 

its new home. A big thank you to Highdown 

Garden Centre for donating the tree and Mr 

Burnett for organising. 

 

Forest School  

Jennifer Keil from Woodland Wonders Forest School 

was with us this week running sessions with Year 1 and 

Year 5. Pupils learned lots and are looking forward to 

what lies ahead in the coming weeks. 

 

Word of the Week: mention 

Sports Days 

A big thank you to  

everyone who joined us  

for our Sports Days this  

week. The switch to two 

mornings this year meant 

that we could  

comfortably fit all our events in and also avoid any hot 

afternoons, not that this was an issue this week! Pupils 

gave their all and showed great support to each other  

through all the 

events. It was 

Nightingale (Red) 

who were the winners 

for EYFS and KS1, 

and Peake (Blue) who  

came out on top in KS2. The overall winners will be 

announced at assembly on Monday. A big thank you to 

Mr Langlois and Mr Green for making the events such a 

success. 
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